
Edenmore Safety Forum  

An extraordinary meeting was held on the 19th of July to discuss progress on serious anti social issues 

raised at the May meeting.   

At the most recent Edenmore Safety for a held on the 20th September local residents reiterated their 

concerns about the level of drug dealing and lack of Garda presence in the area. 

The next meeting is scheduled for the 15th of November 2017. 

 

Donaghmede Safety forum 

The last meeting of the Donaghmede Safety Fora was held on the 13th of September. Environmental, 

public domain and community matters were discussed and Sergeant Dan Creedon gave the Garda 

update for the area since the meeting of the 10th May. 

Representations from local residents e.g. The Donahies, Grange Abbey Estate, DERA attend the Fora 

on a regular basis and attendance is increasing with Kilbarrack residents hoping to join this for a 

shortly.  

The next meeting is scheduled for the 8th of November.  
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